
 

November 10, 2022 

 

 

Dear Friends,  

 

The theme of this year’s VNS Health Benefit – The Future of Care. The 

Comfort of Home – is a goal we share and support. 

 

Congratulations to tonight’s honorees who supported the efforts in the the 

aging services community, and ultimately the wellbeing of older New 

Yorkers. Congratulations to Eugenie F. Doyle, MD, Board Member Emerita, 

VNS Health and Stephen A. Warnke, Partner Ropes & Gray LLP, with the 

Lillian D. Wald Award in recognition of their efforts supporting VNS Health.  

 

I wish you all a memorable evening.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Lorraine Cortés-Vázquez 

Commissioner 

New York City Department for the Aging 
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Commissioner 
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